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Catherine E. Heigel, Director

Promoting and protecting the health of the public and the environment

April 22, 2016

Michael J. LaPlant
3622 Vineyard Ridge
Cincinnati, OH 45241

Re: Peter J. Kuhns
OCRM-15-211-B

Dear Mr. LaPlant:

Please find enclosed a copy of the above referenced issued permit. Due to an incorrect 
address provided to the Department, you did not receive notice of this activity when it was 
originally advertised. As a result, Paul & Nancy Pisarski (the previous property owners of 1921 
Lone Oak Point) were inadvertently notified. At the time the permit was issued, the Department 
was unaware the property had been sold.

Since proper notice of this permit decision was not provided to you, enclosed is a copy of 
the Department decision and procedures for aggrieved parties.

Please call me at 843-953-0235 should you have any additional questions.

Sincerely,

Steven Brooks
Senior Regulatory Project Manager 
Regulatory Programs Division

Enclosures

CC: V Blair Williams, SCDHEC-OCRM, Wetland Section Manager 
\/Michael A. Maucher, Law Office of Deluca & Maucher, LLP
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